
HOMESTAY FAMILIES WANTED IN SAANICH 

Are you interested in making a difference in the life of a young person? 

Saanich Schools have been successfully welcoming International Students for 

over 15 years.  

Our success has led to increased interest in our program. As such, we are hoping 

to entice more warm and caring families to host our next group of students for the 

2017-2018 school year.  

Host families not only receive reimbursement of $850 per month but also enjoy the 

unique opportunity to learn about other cultures while sharing Canada with their 

students.   

For further information visit our website:  

https://www.sisp.sd63.bc.ca/index.php/homestay/host-family-info 

Or email: homestayinfo@sd63.bc.ca 

Sign up now and help us say “ YES ”  to our next International Student! 

 

 

"This has been a very rewarding experience for our family, and I can't say enough about the pro-

gram and the good things it brings to all of us connected with it!" (Glen,  Parkland Host Parent)      
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